
Kia Ora                   Talofa Lava                    Kia Orana                   Kalimera Namaste                     Fakalofa lahi atu                       Noa’ia                    Bula Vinaka                       Malo e lelei

Wednesday 23rd  November 2022
Rāapa 23rd Whiringa-ā-Rangi 2022

Dear Whanau/ Caregivers
The end of the year is a busy time,
check out our important dates below.
If you have any questions, text, email
or talk to your child’s class teacher.
We have an open-door policy at our
school. Please talk to us if you have
any concerns.

IMPORTANT DATES
Wed 23rd Nov – Jnr & Middle School
finishes at 12.45pm as teachers have
a Paid Union Meeting - please pick
up your tamariki @ 12.45.

25th Nov Rainbows End trip only for
our Yr6 patrol team- have you
returned your permission slip yet?

8th Dec Year 6 Graduation in Senior
Hall -please join us

9th Dec Lumanai Celebrations in Senior
Hall -please join us

12th Dec  Te Waka Ora Celebration
-please join us we will have “gratitude
tables” -free stuff for whanau

14th Dec End of Term 4 -School
finishes early @ 12pm

JUNIOR SCHOOL FUN DAY

What a great day we had last Tuesday. A
huge shout out to Mrs Ainoa , the Junior
School staff & supporters for organising
such a great day- even the weather was
perfect . It was wonderful that so many

families joined us. Malo aupito to
everyone for making this such an

enjoyable day for our tamariki

Values Award- Whakaute

This week’s award for Respect
goes to  Lily Rose Harris in Ruma 12

For arriving early to school ready to learn
and setting herself and others up for

success.
Ka mau te wehi ! Awesome!

Celebrating our Successes
Learning is not only for tamariki -it's a
lifelong skill for us all. In our school we
want to acknowledge our teachers : Ms

Tangi Teremoana - Reading Recovery. Mrs
Tasi Lauaki  & Mrs Avni Kher who

graduated last Friday
We are so proud of you ladies

WELCOME TO JUNIOR
SCHOOL

Nau mai haere mai to the following new
students who have started in our school
this term.
R2 Kalolaine, R3 Loisi, R11 Tia D, R13
Roxanne, Loto & LeBron

SISTEMA AOTEAROA HUI
Sistema Aotearoa have had a fantastic
year, with students returning to in-person
lessons at school and OMAC. This
Wednesday, 23 November, Sistema will
have their end-of-year hui at the Due
Drop Events Centre (formerly Vodafone
Events Centre).  The concert is free,
starting at 5:30 pm.  All whanau and
friends wishing to attend are most
welcome.  Students performing in the hui
must be dropped off at 4:45 pm for
rehearsal, in their cultural dress.
Faafetai lava to Mrs Lorine Ainoa for
organizing this for our tamariki

Are you on CLASS DOJO?
Have you signed up to our school's Class
Dojo yet? Keep up to date with what's
happening in junior school and your

tamarikis class. For more information
please ask your child’s teacher

—-----------------------------------------------
Return Slip (Put this slip in our red postbox in

the Resource Room to go in the draw for a

prize) Congratulations to Marilene R9 winning

our last draw.

I received the newsletter & I have read it

Name of child:                                  Rm:

Nāku noa

K.Peyroux

Acting Principal


